
GATEWAY GOSSIP

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs Robinson

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back after the half term! I
hope you all had a lovely break.

We had a great return to school and
undertook our usual Reset Assembly
and what a wonderful morning that
was. The behaviour of the children

was impeccable and I was very proud
indeed.

I cannot quite believe this in my last
half term. It's a long one but I know
it is going to fly by and know it will
feel an emotional time as 25th July
nears! Thanks already for all of the
lovely comments I have had from so

many of you. 

The dates to remember we sent out
last half term. There are a lot of
events planned including sports

week, Summer fairs and transition
events this half term so make sure

you don’t miss anything. Year 6 have
many exciting things going on too so
make sure your children don’t miss

anything by being off school! 

Have a great weekend when it
arrives and thank you for your

collective support.

With my very best wishes,
Mrs Robinson 

Reminders

13TH JUNE

Gateway Extra Games
Night

Dates To Remember

Gateway Life

C.A.R.E
C - Courtesy

A - Attentiveness 
R -  Responsibility And Respect 

E -  Empathy

Join us for our Games Night on 

Wednesday 18th June. 

Places are limited, so please book as early
as you can. 

3.15pm-5.25pm
£5.50 per child.

Please book via MCAS or speak with the
office if you need any help.

Gateway Extra Team

Monday 16  Juneth

Class Photo Day 

Friday 27  June th

Parent Forum 9-10.30am

Tuesday 1  Julyst

Year 3 Recorder assembly 

Thursday 3  July rd

Transition Day 

Tuesday 8  Julyth

 Sports Day 
Year 3 - 11am-12pm
Year 5 - 1pm-2pm
Year 6 - 2pm-3pm

Wednesday 9  Julyth

Sports Day 
EYFS - 10am-11am

Year 1 - 11am-12pm
Year 2 - 1m-2pm
Year 4 - 2pm-3pm

Thursday 17  Julyth

Summer Fair 3.30pm-4.45pm

Friday 25  July th

Break up for Summer



N - Annie-May
RB -  Esme-Rose

1B -  Jersey
2B - Archie

2G - Georgie-Rae
3B - Corey-James

3G - Aayat 
4B - Kieran
4G - James
5B - Azaan
5G - Sofia
6B -  Binar

6G -  Codie-Wade

LET’S CELEBRATE

Well done to all our winners

CARE Award 

4B -  Valerie
4G - Daniel
5B - Kacie

5G - Kurtiss
6B -  Demi
6G - Esther

N - Hassan
RB - Raluca

1B - Ella
2B - Jake
2G - Layla
3B - Evie

3G -  Lily-Rose

Reading AwardCore Award

Great listening , courtesy
and manners in class

For always following school
rules, and following the Gsteway

C.A.R.E model at all times.  

For good improvement with his
attentiveness and engagement
which is showing in his work.  

 For being attentive to the
needs of others in the class  

For always caring for
her friends  

Aurora

Natalie

Lucas

Madian

Anays

Gabriella

Anaya

Nancy

Miray

Lance

Hafeez’Ur

Sherlin
Eden
Alina



Nursery Reception

Year 1 have had amazing first two weeks
back. Last week all the children were

exemplary ambassadors for our school when
we visited Martin Mere. This week once

again exemplary attitude when completing
the Phonics Screening Check. In Maths, we

have been using number lines to solve
mathematical problems. Thank you for your

continued support.

Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 

We’ve had a very busy time in Nursery
since we came back. We had a special
delivery of some caterpillars and have
been learning all about their life cycle.

We had special visitors come in to
share their fun activities to encourage
toothbrushing. Have a lovely weekend. 

The children have been exploring
different life cycles of different mini-

beasts, had a delivery of our very
own caterpillars and writing all about

them. The children can’t wait to
watch the caterpillars grow over the

next few weeks. 

Year 2 has hit the ground running this half-
term. We have started our new book The
Owl who was afraid of the Dark, in English,
and we are going to keep looking into our

story so we can write our own in the
upcoming weeks. Congratulations to those

who passed their phonics screening test this
week and congratulations to all on showing
improvement in their reading assessment

this week as well! 

Year 3 have been exploring different types of
packaging in our D.T lessons, so they can
make their own later this half term. The

children have also enjoyed investigating the
different types of rocks that make up our
planet. In writing the children have been
working on their own versions of The

Gingerbread man! A very busy and productive
first two weeks! 

Year 4 have made a fantastic start to the final half
term. They recently completed their times table
check, and we’re incredibly proud of the progress

they’ve made. In writing, they’ve been busy
creating instructions on how to trap a mythical

creature. In science, they’ve been investigating the
functions of teeth in humans and other animals. DT
has seen the start of some exciting pop-up book
projects, and in geography, we've been exploring

the different layers of the rainforest.

Year 6 have had a great start to
our final half term together and
have been very busy with their

learning. 

Year 5 have had a brilliant 2 weeks
back so far! We are really enjoying the

new equipment on the playground,
powering through angles in maths,

learning about the human life cycle in
science and have been continuing and
enjoying our writing journey, all about

Camp Green Lake from the book 'Holes'.



GATEWAY GALLERY

School Website  
Have a lovely weekend!

Follow us on Facebook and X 
FB - Blackpool Gateway Academy

X -  @GatewayFCAT

Learning through the lens


